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Alaska State Legislature 

House Finance Commitee 
Representative Foster, Representative Wilson and the House Finance Committee 

 
Dear Representative Foster, Representative Wilson and House Finance Committee: 
 
My name is Bill Hill. I am a lifelong resident of Alaska and a committed educator 
working to provide a good education for the people of my hometown, the Bristol Bay 
Borough. The purpose of this testimony is to support forward funding for education.  
 
An efficient, effective education system depends on timely and reliable funding. The 
legislature’s efforts to forward fund education have reduced some of the uncertainty that 
has become inherent in Alaska’s education system. Through your actions funding FY20 
and FY21 in a responsible manner, we have had the opportunity to provide the stability 
that Alaska’s students and educators deserve. 
 
Alaska’s educators and students encourage you to continue working to forward fund our 
education system. 
 
Thank you for your leadership. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Bill Hill 
Superintendent 
 
 


